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Think. Learn. Excel.

Circular for the parents of Class X students
Session: 2022-23

EKAY/JULY/26
July 15, 2022

Subject: Change in Departure Time with effect from Monday, 18.07.2022

Dear Parent

Namaste

Please be informed that looking into the academic needs of class X students, we
have decided to reschedule their departure time at 1:15 pm (1 hour 15 minutes

before present time) w.e.f. Monday, 18.07.2022.

Now, as per new timings, arrival of students is at 8:00 am (no change) but the
departure of students from school will be at 1:15 pm. In general, students will be
dropped at their bus stops 1 hour 15 minutes before the present drop time. Our

transportation department will also update you with new bus drop time.

Looking forward for your cooperation and support.
Kind Regards

P incipai Admin Officer



